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EDITORIAL

Dear Colleagues,

In this issue, I would like to draw your attention to our review article, which is published in both English and Turkish. This article, 
written by our esteemed colleagues Semai Bek, Mahmut Bilal Çaman, Gülnihal Kutlu, is titled “Journey to 2017 in Seizure Classification 
Studies and After: What’s in the New offer?” tells us the history of epilepsy classifications and draws attention to a new debate 
opened by the ILAE. Please take the time to evaluate both this review and the ILAE’s current proposals and provide feedback by 
blending them with your own experiences. ILAE will receive feedback until October 16, 2024.

I wish you all a good and productive semester after the summer vacation, which I hope you enjoyed. 

S. Naz Yeni, M.D., Prof.

Editor-in-Chief


